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ULT 16 2013

From: Claudia Pedersen <claudia@mcn.org>

To: <summerfords@mendocinocounty.org> Plarining & Buiiding Services
Date: 10/16/2019 10:39 AM

Subject: Case # GP_2019-0002/R_2019-0003

Dear Susan,

I am a resident of 1680 Sanford Ranch Rd., Ukiah. | am writing to let you know that | am against the
request for Rezoning and General Plan Amendment in my neighborhood.

I am unable to attend the meeting tomorrow morning, but want to make my wishes known.

Thank you,

Claudia Pedersen

1680 Sanford Ranch Rd.

Ukiah, Ca. 95482



